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rl+e main exhibition space is a large,
I oblong room rvith high n'alls and a con-

crete floor. Lothar Gotz has divided the
walb into three horizonal bands of equal

thickness. One side has a red band at the

bottrrm with green in the middle and pale
yellow-green at the top; the other has a
strip of pink sandniched berween hvo
blubh-purple registers These six bands
of colour meet in the middle of the end
walb-

Ifith no titles or test panels to'mediate'
the experience, nnlking in reminded me of
earlr encounters with modern art. You are

on IXrr own and you don't get it, but y'ou

know that the work is probably loaded
with esoteric meaning With only the
artilt's name to go or\ I prlesurned connec-
tios to Teutonic ideals of order and for-
maliry but quickll- dismissed this as

ork
eci-
our

theory;a painterly articulation of Kantian
sensibilities nith nods to Daniel Buren,
Yves Klein and Goethe? Perhaps - but who
cares? ;'

Intellectual paranoia aside, the installa'
tion works subtly on the vierver and grad-
ually becomes more absorbing, lVhereas
white paint renders gallery walls invisi'
ble, spreading like a I'ivid membrane,
Gotz's colcxns make the surfaces breathe.
It turns out that he chooses them intu-,
itively and his succe$s can be measured bf
the animation of the space. Drarvn along
the bands. lour eyes measure the rvalls
and become intensell' aware of ceiling
beams, doors, electrical fittings and any
architecfural irregularities, horvever
slight. Bl' completell' redefining the
space, Gou pro\-es the sheer porver of
colour. Dadd C,leeson


